
Tuesday 20th—Tuesday 27th October 
Although parents will not be able to come on-site this year the Book Fair 

still goes on!  All proceeds benefit our school library.  What a great time to 

begin shopping for Christmas! 

 

Students will be given a ‘Wish List’ to show parents and will be required to 

bring their list and cash payment in a sealed bag labelled with their name 

and class.  They will bring this to school and hand to their class teacher on 

their classes’ purchasing day (to be advised shortly). 

 

Credit card payment and purchases can also be made on the Scholastic 

Book Fair website.  Visit www.scholastic.com.au/payment 


